Middle School Summer Camp

Beth Wells and I will be holding a parent informational meeting on June28th at 6:00 o'clock pm. We will be discussing the activities that we have planned for the students this summer. We will also be having parents fill out permission forms and leaving phone numbers where they can be reached in case of an emergency.

If for some reason you are unable to come please contact me at the school 712-382-2017 or my cell at 660 -582 -9882.

Thank You,
Brenda Brandt & Beth Wells